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From- Mr. Clayton School Alumni, June, 1939

Mr. Goodman talked over the Board's wire 
with Mr. Drury, chairman of the speaker's com­
mittee for the Harvard Business School Alumni 
meeting June 16 and 17. 1 had indicated that 
if the sessions were held during the day only 
that you would prefer being the last speaker 
in the forenoon on Friday. It appears, how­
ever, that the meetings are to be held Friday 
afternoon, a dinner meeting that evening, and 
the final meeting Saturday forenoon. It is 
expected that there will be from 400 to 500 
present at the dinner meeting which will be 
held at the Harvard Club in Boston. Mr. Drury 
said that the committee would prefer having 
you for the principal speaker for the dinner 
meeting and I took the liberty of saying that 
this would meet with your approval. Mr. Drury 
will write you within the next few days con­
firming the arrangements and giving more in­
formation respecting the entire matter. He 
also invited me to come along in case you 
wished to bring me.

Mr. Goodman expressed his appreciation 
for your giving this matter your prompt atten­
tion.
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